Metropolitan Borough of Sandwell





Headteacher: Mr D Heather



Wolverley Crescent Oldbury West Midlands B69 IBG

Tel: 0121 552 5491 www.stjamesprimary.co.uk

8th October 2024

To parents / guardians of pupils in Year 5,

Dear Parent / Guardian,

YEAR 5 VISIT TO LEGOLAND DISCOVERY CENTRE, BIRMINGHAM

On Thursday 14th November, Year 5 will be visiting Legoland Discovery, Centre in Birmingham.

The cost of this trip is a voluntary contribution of £15. We will require full payment (via parent pay) by Thursday 24^{th} October. Please note, where we do not receive sufficient payments to cover the cost of this trip, it will not go ahead.

Can you please complete the consent form that is attached to this email no later than 24th October. An off-site consent form will follow this letter shortly and will need to be filled in and returned by 24th October.

The coach will leave school at approximately 9am and return by the end of the school day. Children will need a packed lunch for this visit. If your child receives free school meals and you would like us to provide a packed lunch please complete the form attached to this email by 24th October.

All children will need to wear their school uniform for the trip. Children can take spending money with them if it is in a labelled envelope. <u>Please be aware children will be responsible for their own spending money.</u>

Yours faithfully,

Miss Newton Class Teacher 5N Mrs Thomas Class Teacher 5T